
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mike Lostumbo 

Legislative Assistant 

Office of Senator Daniel Patrick Moynihan 

464 Russell Senate Office Building 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Mike: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

I am sorry that you were not able to join us in the morning, but I was very pleased that you made it 

for part of the afternoon.  I would be happy to do whatever I can appropriately do to help or to make 

suggestions on S. 712.  Please keep me posted. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


